
Chelsea Kāneha‘ilua-Kay is St. 
Christopher’s new Parish 
Administrator.  Chelsea is originally 
from Kohala on the Island of Hawai‘i.  
There she was baptized, confirmed, 
and recently married at St. 
Augustine’s Episcopal Church.  A 
graduate of Kamehameha Schools - 
Kapālama and the University of 
Hawai‘i – West O‘ahu with a degree 
in Business Administration.   
 
Chelsea currently resides in 
Waipahu.  During her free time, 
Chelsea enjoys activities with her 
husband, Rhodel, such as overnight 
fishing trips on the boat, and 
traveling.   
 
 


